
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:  All Area News Directors/Interested 

FROM: Minnehaha County Highway Department 

DATE:  July 03, 2024 

RE:  For Immediate Release: 

County Micro-Surfacing Project: Portions of Highways 105, 114,122, 

130, 133, 138, and 140 
 

Press Release 

Beginning on Monday, July 8th, Minnehaha County will begin road construction to 

include Micro-Surfacing Treatment on the following portions of County Highways: 
 

• 105 (486th Ave.) from Interstate 90 to County Highway 130 (258th St.) 

• 114 (250th St.) from County Highway 149 (464th Ave.) to SD Highway 115 

and from SD Highway 11 to the Minnesota State line (488th Ave.) 

• 122 (254th St.) from 454th Ave to SD Highway 19 

• 130 (258th St.) from SD Highway 11 to the Minnesota State line (488th Ave.) 

• 133 (472nd Ave.) from County Highway 122 (254th St.) to County Highway 

130 (258th St.) 

• 138 (262nd St.) from County Highway 109 (484th Ave.) to the Minnesota 

State line (488th Ave.) and, 

• 140 (263rd St.) from County Highway 151 (463rd Ave.) to Lamesa Drive 

(470th Ave.) 

Road closures and detours will not occur. Traffic will be controlled and maintained 

through the use of a pilot car. Travelers should anticipate periods of delay and use 

caution within the construction zones.  
 

Asphalt Surfacing Technologies Corp. (ASTECH) of St. Cloud, MN is the general 

contractor for the project. This project is expected to last 3 weeks.  

 


